
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 12th January 2024 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 
~ TERM 3 ~ 

 
02/01/24—09/02/24 

 
 

Week 3 
Monday 15th January 
 3-4.30pm Gurkha Culture 

Club (Level 1) 
 
Tuesday 16th January  
3-4pm Arts & Crafts Club 
(Y3, Y4) 12 spaces 
 
Wednesday 17th January 
3-4pm Gymnastics Club 
(Y1, Y2, Y3) 25 spaces 
6-7pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 18th January 
 
Friday 19th January  
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 
3-4pm Athletics Club  
(Y4, Y5, Y6) 20 spaces 
 
 

Week 4 
 

Monday 22nd January 
  3-4.30pm Gurkha Culture 

Club (Level 1) 
 
Tuesday 23rd January  
3-4pm Arts & Crafts Club 
(Y3, Y4) 
 
Wednesday 24th January 
3-4pm Gymnastics Club 
(Y1, Y2, Y3)  
6-7pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 25th January 
 
Friday 26th January  
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 
3-4pm Athletics Club (Y4, 
Y5, Y6) 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Just a gentle reminder that as the weather 

turns, please can you make sure your child 

wears appropriate clothes - coats, hats and 

gloves to school - preferably labelled!  

Thank you!   

SUPERSTARS!  
 

This week’s super stars 

are:  

Oliver, Yuvraj, Rabsal, Gia, 

Reggie, Thomas, Daniel, Zipporah, Ezra 

K, Kaspian, Alrica, Henley, Arnesh, Shiv, 

Sophie, Etisha, Yomik, Omar, Dunya, 

Liepa, Niamh, Aayan, Aayara, Ella G 

and Diyar  

WELL DONE AND CONGRATULATIONS!  

 HOUSE points   
TERM 2 

The results:  
 

     kearsney:     91 
     Redoubt:        71 
     Burgoyne:     28   
     connaught:   48  

FOGS—Friends of Guston School 
We are soon going to be planning our 
events for this year!  Do you have any 

ideas or want to get involved? 
Our committee is set for this year but we 

always need helpers.   
If you can occasionally help out then 

please let us know by emailing 
fogs@guston.kent.sch.uk   

You can help just a little or a lot! 
 

Who are we? 

We are a friendly bunch of mums, dads, 
teachers and staff who plan and run fund-
raising events with the school to support 

and enhance the childrens learning &  
experiences at school 

 

Writer of the week 
 

The nominations this week are:  

Ngawang, Rafe, Marley, Annabelle, 

Harry and Sophie & Chloe 
 

The winner is:  

Marley 
 

Well Done! 

Clubs stating next week! 
 

All clubs are allocated on a first booked 

basis. Book and pay on school spider.   

Please note any info, dates etc  

on booking and paying.  

All children will need to be collected by a named 

adult, including Y6, due to the early dark evenings. 

Thank you all!  
As many of you know, our lovely Mrs Surendorff is off at the mo-
ment, with a couple of broken bones. She is recovering well at 
home but Mrs Pearce has done an amazing job of covering the 

office.  Thank you to you all for your patience and understanding.  
I’m sure you will join me in wishing Mrs Surendorff your very best 

wishes.   


